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County waste department to provide free recycling 
class Saturday, Jan. 23 
  
Become a better recycler by taking a new class offered by the Riverside County Department of 
Waste Resources. Recycling 1-2-3 is offered to Riverside County residents for the first time on 
Saturday, Jan. 23, from 9-10 a.m. Registration for this virtual class is free and the class can be 
accessed on any computer, tablet or smartphone. 
 
County residents often have questions about what goes in their recycling bin and where to take 
their recyclable material. By learning the three basics of recycling – what you can always 
recycle, what you can never recycle and what you should be cautious about recycling – every 
resident can become a better recycler. The class will also discuss how to avoid contamination 
and why it’s so important to recycle. Attendees will also get tips, resources and valuable links 
that will help residents be a better recycler at home or in the office. Plus the class will share 
some basics on compliance with California recycling laws for businesses. 
  
For more information, call a Recycling Specialist at 951-486-3200 or visit 
www.rcwaste.org/classes.   
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